
Beginning on October 1, 2020 for any 

individual working on a Ro-Ro Vessel, the 

wearing of a Bump Cap will be mandatory for the safety of all 

Employees. If you are on a company roster that works Ro-Ro 

Vessels, inquire with that company about being issued one. The 

STA will keep track of Unattached individuals who may be 

issued one when dispatched to a Ro-Ro Vessel.  

Bump Caps are NOT a substitute for Hard Hats. Hard Hats will 

still be required to be worn at any container operation, lifts, or 

any other area where Hard Hats are mandatory. 


